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REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL

To: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council

From: Jason Simpson, City Manager

Prepared by: Remon Habib, City Engineer

Date: August 22, 2023

Subject: Rescheduling of Public Hearing - Vacation of Drainage Easement at Tract 
No. 18719-4 

Recommendation 

Reschedule the public hearing and set such future public hearing to consider the Vacation of 
Drainage Easement at Tract No. 18719-4 to September 12, 2023.

Background

Tract Map 18719-4 established a 30’ drainage easement to drain the undeveloped property to the 
west of Tract Map 18719.  
  
With the development of the Running Deer residential project, Tract Map 31957, the drainage 
path has been altered and the 30-foot drainage easement is no longer needed.  City Staff 
therefore wishes to vacate the easement

Discussion

In order to allow for publication and posting in accordance with Street and Highways Code 
Sections 8320, 8322, and 8323, the public hearing will need to be rescheduled. Accordingly, the 
City Council is requested to reschedule the public hearing and set a new public hearing date to 
consider vacation of the drainage easement on September 12, 2023.

Fiscal Impact

There is no fiscal impact to the City.

Attachments

None.


